
 WHAT’S IN A NAME? 
 

On December 14, 1973, the U.S. Department of the 
Interior conveyed 276.92 acres located along the Rio 



providing and setting up tents, tables and chairs for 
the event.  Thanks also go to the El Paso/Trans-Pecos 
Audubon Society, Frontera Land Alliance, Texas 
Parks and Wildlife Department, and Trans-Pecos 
Chapter of the Texas Master Naturalists for partic-
ipating and sharing their knowledge of our region’s 
environment with visitors that day.   
 

NEW RIO BOSQUE WEBSITE 
 

Fans of the Rio Bosque website were dismayed when 
they could not access it in recent weeks.  Now it is 
back.  The site is part of the broader website of 
UTEP’s Center for Environmental Resource Manage-
ment (CERM).  CERM has been updating its site, a 
process that included a move to a new web address.   

The park’s pages on this new site are now live at:  
https://www.utep.edu/cerm/rio-bosque/rio-bosque-
home.html.  A mouthful to be 
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